
East Coast 132kV Transmission Network Upgrade
Virtual Consultation

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and 
share your views with us
 
Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks Transmission (SSEN 
Transmission) are taking forward plans to upgrade the East Coast 132kV 
Transmission Network which currently runs between the Craigiebuckler/
Tarland overhead line (OHL) Tee point (west of Aberdeen) and the 
Tealing substation (North of Dundee). This event will provide further 
details on the need for the upgrade and present the preferred route 
corridor for a replacement 132kV OHL, between the existing Brechin 
and Tealing substations, proposed as part of this upgrade. 

The virtual consultation events have been designed to be as interactive 
as face to face events, allowing for presentation of key project 
information and plans, as well as providing an opportunity to ask 
questions about the project. Visitors will be able to engage directly with 
the project team, via a live text chat function, where they can ask any 
questions they might have about the project and share their feedback 
on the current proposals.

To find out how you can join the interactive virtual consultation visit the project website: 
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/east-coast-132kv-upgrade/

If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact 
Community Liaison Manager:

Louise Anderson 
Tel: 07384 454233
Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

Virtual
Event

The team will be available for 
live chat sessions on:

25 February 2021

1.00pm –3.00pm

5.00pm –7.00pm


